
StG’S After Care Glee Ensemble 

 
 

Are you interested in being a part of a Glee Ensemble? We will be 
starting a new After Care program: 

 ​St. George’s Glee Ensemble!  
 

 Participants will be taught to perform in a small group ensemble along with learning 
choreography and putting together group and individual performances. There will be one final 

performance, in After Care, during the last week of school.  
 
When:​ Fridays 4 - 5 p.m.  
Price:​ $400 per student 
Age Range:​ 4th Grade - 8th Grade 
Teacher:​ Layla Sutton [ Band Teacher/ Librarian ] 
Start Date/End Date: ​January 28, 2020 - May 12, 2020 
Audition Requirements: ​No audition is required for this ensemble; however, students will 
learn how to complete an audition process. 
We are looking for: ​Students who love to sing and dance!  
 

Please register by ​January 27, 2020. ​Registration fees will be billed through your FACTS 
incidental account and will be non-refundable. Payment will be due in full within 30 days of 

invoice date.  
 

If interested, please contact our Director of After School Activities, Donna Jimerson, at 
donna.jimerson@stgnola.org​ to register. 
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